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The Honourable Paul MP Chan, GBM, GBS, MH, JP,
Financial Secretary of the Hong Kong Special
Administrative Region, will deliver his 2023-2024 Budget
Speech to the Legislative Council on 22 February 2023.

Every year, the Hong Kong business community hosts a
luncheon for hundreds of executives to hear the Financial
Secretary elaborate on the details of his latest Budget. 



Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19 situation, we are not
able to accommodate all guests to attend in-person this
year. However, we are deeply honoured that the Financial
Secretary has accepted our invitation to speak to the
Hong Kong business community online on 16 March.
Attendees will be able to hear Mr Chan discuss the
Government's plans to steer its fiscal policy and enhance
Hong Kong's competitiveness. Not least, he will also
discuss measures to help Hong Kong businesses rebuild
and recover as the pandemic recedes and Hong Kong
reopens to the world.

This free webinar is exclusively for members. Please sign
in to register.

Pricing

Member: Free of charge

 

Terms & Conditions

Reservations in advance are required. Please
consider your booking confirmed unless notified
otherwise.
Cancellations must be made in writing 24 hours prior
to the event. No shows will be charged.
This event is closed to the media.
The event will be cancelled if the No.8 Typhoon



signal or the Black Rain Storm warning is in force.
By attending this event, you agree to be
photographed, recorded, and/or filmed and give
permission to use your likeness in promotional and/or
marketing materials.
For further information please email
catherine@britcham.com
All payments for this event need to be settled by
credit card through PayPal. Please note you do not
need a PayPal account to complete payment.


